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Dear Honorable Chair Brenda Landwehr and members of the House Committee on 

Health and Human Services,  

  

Please pass HB 2791 – Enacting the forbidding abuse child transitions act, restricting 

use of state funds to promote gender transitioning, prohibiting healthcare professionals 

from treating children whose gender identity is inconsistent with the child's sex, 

authorizing a civil cause of action against healthcare professionals for providing such 

treatments, authorizing professional discipline against a physician who performs such 

treatment, prohibiting professional liability insurance from covering damages for 

healthcare providers that provide gender transition treatment to children and adding 

violation of the act to the definition of unprofessional conduct for physicians and nurses.  

   

Thank you very much for your time, and for your service in the Legislature.  

  

Sincerely,  

Shanxi Omoniyi  

KS House District #3 


